
Easter Sunday Trading Policy
Consultation
Monday 26 June - 12pm Wednesday 26 July

Have your say on whether we should renew, revoke, or amend
the Council policy that enables shops in the Kāpiti Coast
District to open on Easter Sunday if they choose. 

Council adopted a policy in 2017 allowing shops to open on
Easter Sunday. We have to review the policy every five years or
it automatically revokes. This would mean most businesses
won’t be able to trade on Easter Sunday, apart from a few
places like dairies, service stations, and garden centres.

Find out more and make an online submission at
haveyoursay.kapiticoast.govt.nz/Easter-Sunday-Shop-Trading 

Copies of the draft Policy 2023, Statement of Proposal and
submission form will be made available at Council service
centres and libraries once consultation opens.

See what else we're consulting on: 
 haveyoursay.kapiticoast.govt.nz


